
WOULD YOU LIKE TO MAKE A  

DIFFERENCE TO YOUR COMMUNITY? 

Norfolk Constabulary are looking for volunteers to join a 
successful Community Speed Watch team in Fleggburgh.  

The group carry out sessions at sites of concern within the 
area. The aim is to reduce speeding by means of detection 
and sending out warning letters to the registered keepers 
of  vehicles. 

If you would like to get involved and help your community 
become a safer place to live please contact us at     
communityspeedwatch@norfolk.police.uk to obtain details 
of the scheme and how you could help.  

Working Together to Make our Communities Safer 


